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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 3 ,8. 2021

LAUNCHING OF DIVISION FLAGSHIP PROJECT TITLED,
PROJECT “BLOOMS-P”

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Public School District Supervisors & School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In compliance with Regional Memorandum No. 0218, s. 2021, Capability
Building of Flagship Project Designing in the Context of Continuous
Improvement Process, the Division of Negros Oriental : announces the
Launching of Division Flagship Project titled, Project BLOOMS-P (Building and
Leveraging Organizational Outcomes through Managing Sustainable
Processes) on June 4, 2021 at 9:00 in the morning.

2. Public School District Supervisors, School Heads, Teaching and Non-Teaching
Personnel are invited to watch the launching via Facebook, DepEd Tayo, SDO
Neg Or and to share the link with other stakeholders.

3. The link will be forwarded to you by Mrs. Remylin V. Gaogao, the Division
Information Technology Officer,

4. For your information and guidance.

N
SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Divisi Su;ierintendent
o AHIELSY
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Date : June 2, 2021
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